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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Linda C. Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8294 

 

June 25, 2021 
 
Re: Electronic Application of Louisville Gas and Electric Company for 

Modification of its Performance-Based Ratemaking Mechanism –   
Case No. 2021-00028 

 
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
In its February 9, 2021 Order, the Commission established June 25, 2021 as the 
date by which a party could either file a request for hearing or ask that the case 
be submitted for decision based on the record. 

Louisville Gas and Electric Company (“LG&E”) is the only party to this 
proceeding since there are no intervenors.  Based on the record, the Company 
does not believe a hearing is necessary and is not requesting a hearing.  Therefore, 
LG&E respectfully requests that this case be submitted for decision based upon 
the record. 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, this is to certify that the 
electronically filed documents are a true and accurate copy of the same 
documents that will be filed in paper medium subject to the terms of the 
Commission’s March 16, 2020 and March 24, 2020 Orders in Case No. 2020-
00085 (Electronic Emergency Docket Related to the Novel Coronavirus COVID-
19) (“COVID-19 Orders”); that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the 
Commission on June 25, 2021; that there are currently no parties in this 
proceeding that the Commission has excused from participation by electronic 
means; and that the original in paper medium of this filing will be delivered to 
the Commission consistent with the COVID-19 Orders. 
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Linda C. Bridwell, Executive Director 
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Should you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Andrea M. Fackler 
 
 
 
 
 


